Thank you for taking the time to read this email and hear me out about HB-3063. This bill is scary! |
love this nation, and I'm so thankful for our freedom. Taking this choice away from parents who care
deeply about their children's health is unbelievable. Please, not in our country, not in Oregon. My
parents risked their lives to flee communism 40 years ago and raise children in America. We are
living the dream here, and we are so blessed and thankful to be here.

| am a public school educator myself. | serve many students with vaccine exemptions. They don't
scare me. They belong in my school, and I'm happy they are there. We are educated and
knowledgeable in this topic. There are protocols in place for this already. We should not be taking
this freedom of choice away from parents. Thank you for your representation, and please do take
into account all of the testimonies of children who were impacted negatively from vaccines.

Sincerely,
Sharon Covaciu



